
Reference: 2025-057 
  
Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):  
 
I am requesting a list of all breaches in GDPR regulation of personal data, protection 
and usage; data losses; or other data security incidents that have been reported to your 
department. For each personal data incident that occurred between 01/01/22 and the 
date this request is processed please provide: 

1. The date and time the personal data incident occurred. 
2. If applicable, the date and time the personal data incident was reported to the 

ICO. 
3. If applicable, a copy of the notification document created when the personal data 

breach was reported to the ICO. 
4. A copy of any documentation containing the outcome or remedies of the 

personal data breach, including those reported to ICO. 
5. Whether those directly concerned in the personal data breach were informed. 

 
Response 
I can confirm that the SFO does not hold this information as there were no GDPR breaches in 
the timeframe you have requested. For future reference, personal data breaches are published 
in SFO Annual Reports and Accounts under Corporate Governance Report. 
  




